
 

The Friday Note 

18 January 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Primary 1 Admissions 
 
If you have a child due to commence Primary 1 in September please note that the closing time and date for punctual 
applications will be 12.00 midnight on Thursday 31 January 2019. 
 
Having submitted the online application parents should then provide their child’s original birth certificate directly to 
the first preference school. 
 
 
Primary 7 Transfer Interviews 
 
Parents of Primary 7 pupils will this week have received an invitation to attend an interview in connection with their 
child’s transfer to secondary education.  Please note that with the number of interviews to be conducted I am 
regrettably unable to offer an alternative time, however if you are unable to attend you should provide me with a 
written list of schools in order of preference.  
 
 
Primary 7 Parent and Pupil Information Evening  
 
As previously advised, Primary 7 parents and pupils are invited to attend an Information Evening on 
Wednesday 23 January regarding the residential trip to Share Centre.  The meeting will commence at 6.00 pm. 
 
 
Primary 7 Parents’ Online Safety Evening 
 
Mr McCleery will present an Online Safety Information Evening for parents of Primary 7 pupils in the Assembly Hall 
on Tuesday 12 March.  Please note the date in your diary.  With the concern and risk associated with online activity I 
would highly recommend that Primary 7 parents attend.  The feedback from last year’s parents was extremely 
positive. 
 
 
Friends of the Cancer Centre 
 
Thank you for your generosity towards our Christmas charity ‘Friends of the Cancer Centre’.  Donations in lieu of gifts 
to staff and Carol Service collections raised £1,421.69. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
G T Cherry 
Principal 
 


